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COVID-19 Memo  

 
Changes to Quarantine Guidelines 

 

May 4, 2021  

 
OHA (Oregon Health Authority) has released revised quarantine guidelines pertaining 

to COVID 19.  Of note is the change for those that are deemed in close contact as 

defined by the authorities.  The revised quarantine period is 14 days.  The previous 
guidance allowed shortened quarantine periods under certain circumstances such as 

testing negative.  This is no longer allowed. 

 
The only exception to the 14-day quarantine period is if a person who is deemed to 

be in close contact is fully vaccinated.  Under this condition, no quarantine is required. 

 

The complete OHA document can be found here:  
 

https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/le2351t.pdf 

  
For assistance finding a location to get a vaccination, visit: 

 

https://getvaccinated.oregon.gov/#/ 
 

We encourage you to protect yourself, your family, and others by being vaccinated. 

  

Sincerely, 
 

Steve Cartales  
 
Steve Cartales 

President, Delta Fire, Inc. 
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